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Sexually Violent Predator's Placement 

Hearing Date Canceled 
 
The hearing date for the proposed placement of Sexually Violent Predator (SVP) Michael 
Poulsom scheduled for February 3, 2020 has been canceled.  A new date will be forthcoming in a 
future press release.  

 
The Sheriff's Department, District Attorney’s Office and SAFE Task Force are not 
responsible for the selection of any proposed placement site for SVPs.  The selection 
process and approval are the responsibility of the Department of State Hospitals 
and San Diego Superior Court.  Future court dates will be determined by the court. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further information about SVPs, and an explanation of the legal requirements for their 
designation, treatment, and release from confined facilities, can be obtained via the San Diego 
County District Attorney’s website at https://www.sdcda.org and also at the Department of State 
Hospital’s website at https://www.dsh.ca.gov.   
 
Information on the SAFE Task Force can be obtained at https://www.sdsheriff.net/safe/index.html.  
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